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Draft Nature Conservation Strategy 

In accordance with section 15U of the Nature Consen/ation Act 7980,l hereby 
advise that a draft nature conservation strategy entitled A Nature Conservation 
Strategy for fhe ACT - DraR has been prepared and is available for pubiic 
inspection. 

Interested persons and organisations are invited to submit written comments 
about the draft strategy. 

Copies of the draft nature conservation strategy may be obtained from ACT 
Government shopfronts and the Environment ACT visitor centre at Macarthur 
House, 12 Wattle Street, Lyneharn or by contacting Environment ACT on 
phone no. (06) 2071 91 1. 

Copies also are available for inspection at visitor centres in Namadgl National 
Park and Tidbinbilla Nature Reserve, ACT public libraries and on the Environment 
ACT Homepage at http:l/www.act.gov.aulenviron. 

The closing date for receipt of comment is 30 September 1997. 

Submissions should be fowarded to: 

Environment ACT 
W~ldlife Research and Monitoring 
Attention: Nature Conservation Strategy Project Officer 

Postal PO Box 144 
Lyneham ACT 2602 

Facsimile (06) 20721 22 

e-mail davidsh@ozemail.com.au 

dated this l g k  day of July 1997 

~or;servator of Flora and Fauna 
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